
 

 

 OCTOBER  

Saturday 5th Work Day  

Saturday 12th Turner Contemporary 

Social Trip 

Katie Millard 

Sunday 13th Harvest Worship 4 All 

Service 
 

 Roger’s Ordination  
Saturday 26th Love Twydall Litter 

Picking 
 

 NOVEMBER  
Saturday 30th Bruges, Belgium, 

Social Trip 

Katie Millard 

 

 

Extract from A Rocha UK eNews: October 2019 

Reducing Food Waste - Did you know if food waste were a country, 

it would be the third largest emitter of greenhouse gases after 

China and the USA? 
Make October the month where you commit to reducing your personal 

contribution of 7.3 million tonnes of food wasted in the UK every year. 

Try sharing unwanted food using the OLIO app, experimenting with your 

leftovers in the kitchen or maintaining a ‘waste log’ to keep an eye on 

what you're throwing out and help you think about what waste could be 

recycled or eliminated entirely at the till point. 

 

H 

Coordination of Roger’s Ordination 

Roger Martin’s Ordination is on Sunday 13th October at 

Lindsay Park Baptist Church. There will be tea from 

4:30pm onwards with the service starting at 6pm. 

All at RCF are invited. We have hired a minibus on the 

weekend of his ordination. Please sign the sheet at the 

back of the hall if you are interested in attending. 

 

Our social day trip to Margate is on 

Saturday 12th October. Some will visit 

the Turner Contemporary Gallery, which 

has a café with views of the harbour/bay. 

Others are free to explore Margate. We 

will be leaving from church at 9am.  

If you’re interested in coming there will 

be a sheet at the back of the hall for you 

to indicate that you’d like to attend.  For 

more information please speak to Katie 

Millard. 

 

 

 

 

LOVE TWYDALL 

EVENT 

Litter Picking on 26/10 

10am-11am 

 

meet at Holy Trinity 

On Saturday 30th November there is a social day trip to Bruges, Belgium. 

Meeting at the church for 6.20am and arriving back at 9.30pm to 10pm. 

The day will include visiting the Christmas Market and involve lots of 

walking on cobbles. 

There is a sheet at the back of the hall for you to sign if you wish to 

attend. However, there is no more room in the cars that are going. 

Therefore, anyone who signs up now does so knowing they will only get a 

place if someone else drops out, someone else  

volunteers to drive, or they drive themselves.  

Also, please ensure you have a valid passport,  

with 6 months or more left before its expiry  

date, before attempting to travel. For more  

information please speak to Katie Millard. 

RCF 

are to be featured in 

the 

SEBA ‘News from 

the Associations’ 

website 

in October as the 

church from the 

North Kent region 

WORK DAY 
OCTOBER 5TH 

PLEASE 

COME AND 

HELP IN ANY 

WAY YOU 

CAN 

https://arocha.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=69f4c1083320061706fe47874&id=046b2cb33b&e=893d44f594


 

 

RAINHAM CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP 

OCTOBER 2019  

 

 
 

PREACHING ROTA: 

6th: Peter 

13th: Harvest Service – Donations to 

Foodbank 

20th:  Peter 

27th: Trish Clark 

 

November 

3rd: Question & Answer Service – Please be 

thinking of questions and let Peter know 

 

All images used (unless otherwise stated) are from Pixabay.com and are free 

for commercial use/no attribution required. 

BIRTHDAYS IN 

OCTOBER 
 

Andrew H 

Ashleigh E 
 

 
 

ANNIVERSARIES IN 

OCTOBER 
 

Mags & Alan 

Peter & Katie 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Waltham Road Twydall ME8 6XE 

07434 672418 
www.rcftwydall.org.ukchurch@rcftwydall.org.uk 

Peter Millard (Elder) 
Katie Millard (Sunday school/MWB) 

Cathy Hamill (Treasurer) 
Helen Mole (Church Secretary/Notices) 

Debs Brown (Deacon/Safeguarding Trustee/ 
Child Advocate/Assistant Secretary) 

Jenny Hamill (Deacon/Foodbank/Preaching Rota) 

Lesley Everson (Deacon/Notice Board)  
Almarie Latibudiere(Deacon/Friday Youth Group) 

Jenny Brooks (Worship Leader)  
Hilary Brooks (Prayer Chain/Friendship Group)  

Paul Brooks (Maintenance) 
Hannah Millard (News Sheet) 

 
 

If anyone would like to 

contribute to the news sheet, 

please can you contact Hannah 

either by email at: 

church@rcftwydall.org.uk 

or by phoning: 

07805 922 574 

Likewise, if you have any dates 

to be added to the “Dates for 

your Diary” section. 

Please make sure if it’s to be 

included in the latest edition you 

contact Hannah by the last 

Thursday in the month. 

Hannah is also taking over 

responsibility for the Prayer 

Chain while Hilary recovers from 

her knee operation. Please 

contact the number above with 

any prayer requests 

Thank you. 

😊 

Let us draw near to God with a sincere heart 

and with the full assurance that faith brings,  

having our hearts sprinkled to cleanse us from a guilty 

conscience and having our bodies washed with pure water. 

Hebrews 10:22  

http://www.rcftwydall.org.uk/
http://www.rcftwydall.org.uk/
mailto:church@rcftwydall.org.uk

